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Middle School Students:

The week of April 24th, physical education class will not take place in the gymnasium.  The gymnasium will be
closed due to a science event taking place.  Instead of reporting to the gymnasium, you will report to room
118 each day.  If the weather is nice, Mr. Cryan will hold physical education class outside. 


